
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 20th November 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, we have lots of Christmas activities planned over the coming weeks. We have 

tried to ensure that the children do not miss out on any of the really important events, despite cur-

rent restrictions.  

One of the events is a Christmas party for all children. This year, the whole school will have a  

party on the same day– 16th December. A party would not be a party without party food so we 

have worked in conjunction with school catering to create a party lunch on that day. If your child 

would like a school dinner that day the cost will be £2.25 (free school meals children will receive 

a lunch as normal). This is paid online as normal– www.joinos.com.   

 In order to ensure that your child receives a sandwich that they like, can I ask you to complete 

the attached google form, if you have not already done so. 

https://forms.gle/fSdPeLiKK1JHVwjh9 

If you would prefer to provide your child with a packed lunch that is not a problem.  

 

The impact of Covid has been huge across the country. Parents have been furloughed or been 

made redundant or other situations may mean that they are finding things tough.   

As a school we have access to resources that may help to make things slightly easier for families 

such as support with food, Christmas presents and/or uniform. If you would like any support 

whatsoever please get in touch with school. No questions will be asked  and will be kept confi-

dential- we just want to help.  

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend 

Mrs. Bradford 

Parking outside of school 

We have had concerns from resi-

dents regarding the parking on dou-

ble yellow lines outside of Church. 

Please do not drop off your child at 

school by parking on double yellow 

lines, even just for a few seconds. It 

could easily cause an accident and a 

child or adult hurt. Please be  

Considerate when dropping off.  

 
Dogs 

We recognise  that dogs are an important part of family 
life for many in the school community, and as such are 
often included in day-to-day activities such as walking 
children to and from school. However, some may find 
the presence of dogs in the playground stressful, even 

frightening, particularly with younger children. Even 
well behaved dogs can behave unpredictably when 
placed in busy noisy and crowded environments. 

Therefore, school policy is that no dogs are allowed on 
school premises (either on lead or carried). We appre-

ciate your co-operation  by not bringing your pet to 
school 


